/15

NORTHERN MICHIGAN UNIVERSITY CHAPTER AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY PROFESSORS NORTHERN MICHIGAN UNIVERSITY Marquette, Michigan

May 8, 1968

Dr. John X. Jamrich President Northern Michigan University Marquette, Michigan 49855

Dear President Jamrich:

On the behalf of the membership, the Executive Committee of the Northern Michigan University Chapter of the American Association of University Professors sends its greetings and congratulations on the occasion of your appointment as the seventh president of Northern Michigan University.

The chapter is deeply involved and keenly interested in the affairs and well-being of the university, and feels certain that your appointment was a wise and most excellent choice.

Although we have not had an opportunity to talk with you personally, we look forward to doing so, and would be most happy to discuss matters of mutual concern at that time. Until such time as we are able to meet, the enclosed documents were drawn from our files and included for your examination at the suggestion of the members of the chapter.

It is our firm conviction that your high abilities and great success prophesy a new era for Northern. Once again, congratulations.

Chapter President

Bruce Farrell Vice-President

Genn Tellen

George Helfinstine Secretary-Treasurer Thomas Hyslon

Thomas Hyslop Corresponding Secretary